XDC: Report on XDC stock hitting ceiling for 5 consecutive sessions
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs][bookmark: _GoBack]On December 25, 2023, Tan Cang Construction Company Limited announced Official Dispatch No. 268/TB-XDCT on reporting on XDC shares hitting the ceiling for 5 consecutive sessions as follows: 
According to Decision No. 1288/QD-SGDHN dated December 8, 2023 of the Hanoi Stock Exchange on canceling the trading registration for shares of Tan Cang Construction Company Limited, the last trading date of XDC shares on the UPCoM trading system is December 28, 2023, and the date of trading registration cancellation is December 29, 2023.
The production and business activities of Tan Cang Construction Company Limited are still going on as usual and there are no special changes in production and business activities or management of the Company.
XDC shares hit the ceiling price for 05 consecutive sessions from December 19, 2023 to December 25, 2023 due to the supply and demand of the UPCoM market, and the decisions to buy and sell shares are made by investors which is beyond the Company's control. Tan Cang Construction Company Limited has not had any impact on the trading prices on the UPCoM market in recent times.
